
Rick Thomas 

replied 

 (Tue, 7 Jan 2025 at 8:48 AM) 

  

To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 

  

Casey, 

  

We are aware of the updates that took place later in 2024 but those forms appeared to us 
to have rolled out after our campaign had ended.  The post you linked is dated after our first 
report was completed on January 3, 2024 and it doesn’t appear the new forms were 
available until at least April or May.  So just want to confirm that we’re not required to go 
back and amend since those were not available until after the completion of this 
campaign.  

  

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13073862750

